
         

March 24, 2023 

 

“Thank a Resident Day” 

"Thank a Resident Day 2023 is being recognized nationally on Friday, February 24, 2023, spear-

headed by the Arnold P. Gold, MD, Foundation and its Gold Humanism Honor Society 

Chapters.  We want to address this message to the almost 200 Resident and Fellow Physicians 

who are part of our GME Programs at the University of Tennessee College of Medicine-

Chattanooga and our primary clinical training site, Erlanger Health System.  Both institutions want 

to recognize your efforts in providing quality patient care for our patients and community.   

 

We express to each of you our sincere admiration for your essential contributions to our institutions 

here in Chattanooga.  You consistently impact the health of our entire region and are involved in 

the care of almost every patient who enters the doors of Erlanger Health System.  We 

acknowledge the overall integrity and compassion you demonstrate daily to your colleagues, 

hospital and University staff, and the families of your patients.  Chattanooga and our surrounding 

areas are better because of you. On behalf of our Deans, Program Directors, and Coordinators, 

please accept our heartfelt "thanks" for your efforts.  We are proud to be a part of your Graduate 

Medical Education journey." 

 

 


